IMPORTANT NOTICE
Asphalt Apron Repair/Replacement
Weather permitting, on       your driveway will be patched along the garage entrance.  On that day, we ask that you have your vehicles out of your garage/off your driveway by       and make sure your sprinklers are turned off.  If possible, please disable your garage door opener or leave the door partially open and we will close it when done. This helps with the quality of the patching and reduces the chance of damage.  If your door is not left open or disabled so we can open it, we cannot and will not be held responsible for any damage.  
Be prepared to be off the driveway overnight.  The new asphalt will be soft and tender, particularly during the hot part of the day, so it should not be parked on for the rest of the summer to avoid tire dents.  
Be careful not to turn your tires without being in motion and avoid placing sharp objects on this area. If tire twists do occur, continuous tire traffic tends to roll them smooth. 
If rain threatens, another notice will be posted. Thank you for your cooperation. 
